McKnight, Kevin - DNR

From: McKnight, Kevin - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 8:33 AM
To: Luke Bergstrom

Cc: McKnight, Kevin - DNR

Subject: RE: Screenshot 2017-11-21 at 7.28.16 AM
Luke,

Glad to hear about the progress at the site. Please consider this approval for the imported 1 1/2" clear stone being
imported to the site. You should notify the City of Menasha and Key environmental about your progress so they can
determine if a case closure request can be submitted at this time. Have a nice Thanksgiving.

Kevin

We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

Kevin D. McKnight
Phone: (920)-424-7890
kevin.mcknight@wisconsin.gov

From: Luke Bergstrom [mailto:luke.bergstrom@icloud.com]
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2017 7:37 AM

To: McKnight, Kevin - DNR <Kevin.McKnight@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Screenshot 2017-11-21 at 7.28.16 AM

Hi Kevin, I wanted to inform you that all concrete slabs as well as asphalt on site has been completed. | believe the
location now fits the criteria of being or qualifying as “capped”. Please let me know the next step necessary to complete
the VPLE. | also wanted to get you the information on the landscape stone that will be put around the perimeter of our
867 Valley Road location( is located below email). Looking forward to a positive finality on this endeavor.

-Luke Bergstrom



CALNIN & GOSS, INC.

Phone (920) 733-4229
Fax (920) 733-4117
505 W. Edgewood Dr,
Applaton, Wl 54913-9714

Novamber 20, 2017

Miron Construction

P.O. Box 509

Neanah, Wi 54957-0509

Alin: David Voss Ilf

Re: Multi Storage, LLC

Dave,

The 1 %" clear stone that we will be installing at the site will be virgin base course, The malerial is
produced by Michels Materials at their Ben Carmie Quarry located at 111 CTH CB in the Town of Neenah,

Sincerely,
Calnin & Goss, Inc.

e st

Steven D, Wolfe

SOW: bw




